
 

 

The Nassau County Clerk of the Circuit Court and Comptroller’s Office 
announces our participation in the launch a statewide initiative: the “Hope Card.” The Hope Card is 
offered to individuals who have been issued a final injunction for protection against various forms 
of domestic violence.  

The Hope Card is a digital or wallet-sized card that contains important information regarding the 
injunction for protection including the petitioner’s name and birthdate, the respondent’s name and 
birthdate, and other information such as the type of injunction and end date. These cards are 
intended to give victims a quick and easily recognizable form of proof for law enforcement to keep 
them safe from violations of their injunctions.  

Hope Cards will be valid for two years or until the injunction ends, whichever comes first, but may 
be renewed if the injunction remains in effect.  

If you have been issued a final injunction in Nassau County, you may request your Hope Card by 
visiting our Civil Court Department or emailing hopecard@nassauclerk.com.  

If you need assistance from Micah’s Place, Nassau County’s local domestic violence shelter, please 
contact their 24/7 hotline, 904-225-9979, or visit their website, www.micahsplace.org to learn more 
about their services.  
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